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EJTN 2021 Exchange possibilities

Honourable Court Presidents and Chief Prosecutors,

Academy of Justice would like to inform you that participants from Kosovo can apply to online study visits with the European Court of Human Rights, the Court of Justice of the European Union, the EU Agency for Fundamental Rights and the EU institutions not involving participation costs and if places are available. The online study visits will be organized in the 1st semester 2021. 

Interested applicants in online study visits may express their interest and apply directly on EJTN website through the following link: https://exp-platform.ejtn.eu/study-visit-application/start 

The list of open places for available study visits including dates and a description of the programme (view requirements) can be found inside the application form. 

Deadline:

Please note that the online application form will be open for judges, prosecutors and trainers who wish to apply until 26 February 2021. After this date, the form will no longer be accessible to them. However, due to the short notice, we can exceptionally accept applications that you would add in the Exchange Programme platform until 12 March 2021. Please see p. 10 of attached NCP Interface User Guide for more information on how to add a candidate manually.

The final number of applicants per country that will be selected will be determined at a later stage in 2021 function of available places.

The results of the allocation process are due to be known by the end of March.

Best regards,

Aude Magen
Head of Exchange Programme unit
European Judicial Training Network
123, rue du Commerce
B-1000 Brussels
Belgium
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